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YEAR 4 BAND CONCERT
Last Thursday, 5 April, our Year 4 students performed their first ever concert with the mega
III piece Year 4 Concert Band!

After only learning their instruments for 2 months, the students performed very well for their
parents, friends and teachers. This is now the fourth year of running our Year 4 Band Program,
and it is proving to be a very successful initiative. Students discover new talents and realise how
fun it is to practice an instrument and perform for people. We look forward to seeing these
students grow throughout the year, and seeing them perform again next term!

Mr Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager
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